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CONTACT 
Ilyse Wolberg 

Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov 

617-360-1715 

  
UPDATE: DCR Recreational Advisory: Swimming at Hampton 

Ponds State Park Reopens  
  

WHAT:          Effective immediately the Department of Conservation and Recreation 
(DCR) has reopened the swimming area Hampton Ponds State Park in 
the City of Westfield. This area has had clear tests from both the 
cyanobacteria bloom and routine weekly bacterial water quality testing. 
For questions regarding cyanobacteria blooms, please contact the DPH at 
(617) 624-5757 or visit the agency’s algae webpage.  

  

WHERE:       Hampton Ponds State Park in the City of Westfield  

  

WHEN:          Effective immediately – until further notice  
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